
 
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

3. WILFRID STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The approval of the Board was sought for the distribution of a publicity plan for the renewal of the dish 

channels on both sides of Wilfrid Street. 
 
 The Board decided that the submitted publicity plan be approved for distribution and comment subject 

to a recognition of the Board’s policy of requiring street entrances to be not less than eight metres in 
width. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


